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October 2019 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will gradually be replacing the 

current design of the SYLEX 1U patch panel for MTP modules. The new design is ready to use 

with our new line of assemblies where the Duralino fanout with grommet is used. Bending of the 

cable is controlled by a bend-limiting grommet and MTP connectors plugged into modules are 

secured against unwanted pulling from the back side.  

The new patch panel retains the option from the current version – the possibility to use multi-hole 

glands and M20/PG13 glands. In this way, you can combine a variety of backbone trunk cables 

with the new version of the patch panel. 

Below you will find a basic comparison of the current and new versions of panel cut-outs. 

 

SYLEX MTP panel system 
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Cut-outs are same for both sides of the back panel. 
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For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative. 

 

This change will be implemented through a gradual roll-out, coming into effect after stocks of 

current MTP panels are depleted.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 

 


